
Dear Families, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we embark on our annual community initiative, we 

invite you to join us in making a positive impact by donating any unused books your family may 

have. 

Books have the power to inspire and educate, and by sharing your gently used titles, you can 

help foster a love of reading in others. Whether it's children's stories, novels, or educational 

resources, your contributions can make a difference. 

Your donations will be collected and distributed to local schools and libraries, enriching the lives 

of many and promoting literacy in our community. Just imagine the joy a child will feel 

discovering a new favorite book! 

Please consider taking some time to gather any books you no longer need and donate them to our 

collection drive. Every book counts, and together, we can create a brighter future through 

reading. 

Thank you for your generosity and support! 

Sincerely, 

Your Community Book Drive Team 


